Cornhill Community Action 24th Status report - 13 September 2023

The Summer Fair raised £580 for the community fund.

The boiler has arrived and its installation is expected to be finished by the end of the month.

A drinking water tap has been fixed in the toilet block.

Grants will be needed for the completion of Unit 1 ready for the new company to start.

A loan has been accepted from the William Leech charity to cover the costs of the heating. That
will replace the money pledged by the NCC Community Chest, only half of which was

forthcoming, which, as you can imagine, messed up the carefully considered budget.

M.R. Devon
September 2023



